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June 15, 2018
To our stakeholders:

We notice that the next COP submission to UN Global Compact after a year of posting basic template
COP active level.

However, our responsible team for the COP submission are heavily gravitated towards the preparation
of audit and tax submission for a number of JV projects before end-June 2018 deadline. We hereby
ask an extension period in order to post an advanced COP that we could not hope to finish data
collection by the due date. Our active COP will be posted on UN Global Compact website by September
15, 2018.

Sincerely,

Ye Min Aung
Managing Director

MAPCO Building, No.100, Wardan Street and Kan Nar Street, Beside the Concrete Express Way,
Wardan Port Area, Seik Kan (Port) Township, Yangon.
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